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Comments: Protect the Cibola National Forest

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern,

 

I am a regular user of the Cibola National Forest. Wilderness provides benefits for the forest ecosystem and for

human visitors. Many areas in the Cibola clearly meet the required criteria to be considered wilderness, including

areas in the San Mateo, Magdalena, Bear, and Datil Mountains. Please inventory these areas, as well as any

other large roadless areas as comprehensively as possible. Protect these areas via the forest planning process

and recommend these areas as appropriate to Congress as suitable for permanent wilderness designation. 

 

Thank you for considering my comments.

 

 

Robert Lee

4220 Mackland Ave. NE

Albuquerque, NM 87110

 


